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ABPA Yes Yes Under review In process 1/2/2025
ASSE 5110 Yes Yes Under review In process 1/2/2025 Backflow Prevention Assembly Tester

CA-NV AWWA Yes Yes Under review Yes 1/2/2025

ANSI (ANAB) 17024 accreditation 
granted June 2023, Year 1 
Surveillance completed September 
2024.

NCBPA Yes No - - 1/2/2025

As of October 1 2024 NCBPA will no 
longer issue Backflow Tester 
Certificates. NCBPA is working with 
California Rural Water Association 
(CRWA) for certification.

Kern Not applicable Not applicable Not applicable Not applicable 1/2/2025

Registration only, no test 
administered. Check local 
requirements.

Los Angeles Yes Pending - - 1/2/2025
Submitted intent to apply. Pending 
application

Orange Yes Not applicable Not applicable Not applicable 1/2/2025

After July 1, 2025, no test 
administered and will require 
registration. Check local 
requirements.

Riverside Yes Not applicable Not applicable Not applicable 1/2/2025

After July 1, 2025, no test 
administered and will require 
registration. Check local 
requirements.

Sacramento Not applicable Not applicable Not applicable Not applicable 1/2/2025

Registration only, no test 
administered. Check local 
requirements.

San Bernardino Yes No - - 1/2/2025

San Francisco Not applicable Not applicable Not applicable Not applicable 1/2/2025

Registration only, no test 
administered. Check local 
requirements.

San Luis Obispo Not applicable Not applicable Not applicable Not applicable 1/2/2025

Registration only, no test 
administered. Check local 
requirements.
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San Mateo Not applicable Not applicable Not applicable Not applicable 1/2/2025

Registration only, no test 
administered. Check local 
requirements.

Ventura Yes Not applicable Not applicable Not applicable 1/2/2025

After July 1, 2025, no test 
administered and will require 
registration. Check local 
requirements.


